From: Duckhorn, Nicholas P [mailto:Nicholas.P.Duckhorn@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:43 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: CPD Training Travel

Good Afternoon Mr. Berlin,

R/O is assigned to a CPD/DEA Task Force, HIDTA Group 49.  From 20 Aug 18 – 24 Aug 18, R/O attended a DEA Special Operation Division conference for Asset Forfeiture Training #195 sponsored by the DEA in Quantico, Virginia.  The Chicago Police Department did not incur any expenses.  The training was paid for by the DEA.

Have a good day,

Nick Duckhorn

Task Force Officer

DEA HIDTA Group #49

